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9th December 2020



Dear Parents/ Carers
Please find enclosed your child’s Autumn Term report along with a copy of our Autumn Newsletter. We have had a very successful start to the school year and hope you will find time to read what our students have been achieving.
If you would like to discuss any aspects of your child’s report with a member of staff please contact the school. 
Just a reminder that we will break up for Christmas on Friday 18th December 2020 at 12.30pm and re-open on Tuesday 5th January 2021 at 9.00am.
I would also like to thank you for continuing to work in partnership with us to remove barriers to learning so that our young people can enjoy and achieve regardless of their personal circumstances.
I hope you have a Merry Christmas and wish you all the best for 2021.
Yours 
Hazel Banks
[bookmark: _GoBack]Academy Lead
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